
 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
ST. JOSEPH THE CARPENTER COUNCIL #3946 

157 E. 4TH AVE. 
ROSELLE, NJ  07203 

 

 

 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 

2ND Tuesday of the month, 7:30PM 

Bethany Hall (next to the Rectory) 

157 E. 4th Ave, Roselle, NJ  07203 

 

 
 

 

 

WORTHY CHAPLAIN 

Rev. Dr. Krzysztof K. Maslowski 

 

 

COUNCIL OFFICERS 

Grand Knight  Jerry Krug   Lecturer  Joe Skrec 

Deputy GK  Ryan Sullivan   Inside Guard  Brian Biddulph 

Chancellor  Joe Mucha   Outside Guard  Jude Alexandre 

Warden  Manny Garraud  Trustee 1st Year Joe Bace 

Financial Secretary Leo Krakowiewcki  Trustee 2nd Year Joe Mucha 

Treasurer  Rich Banasiak   Trustee 3rd Year Michael Skrec 

Recorder  Michael Skrec   District Deputy  Joe Bonafide 

Advocate  Rich Biddulph   Insurance Agent TBD 

 

 

 



CHAPLAIN’S MESSAGE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 

 

We are starting off the Columbian Year with a new way of communicating with all members of our Council. 

Using the Parish web site allows you to access the information at your leisure, making you aware of what 

events or activities are coming up and hopefully, planning to attend.  

One of the things we are constantly looking for is new members, we look for practicing male Catholics over the 

age of 18. To find out more information on the Knights of Columbus, go to their web site www.kofc.org.  There 

is a link in the Parish web site that if you click on it, you will be directed there. You can join on-line and will be a 

member at large. You can participate in any Council's meeting. Of course, we would want you to join our 

Council, 3946, St Joseph the Carpenter, Roselle, NJ.   

Another thing we look for is new ways to raise funds. Our Council supports many things within and outside our 

Parish. We need to energize our fund raising and are looking for new ways to do so. 

I want to thank all our members for everything they have done in support of our Council and Parish. I look 

forward to the new year and anticipate another great year. 

Vivat Jesus 

 

Jerry Krug, Grand Knight 
908-230-9363 
 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

September 10    Installation (Kenilworth)    7:30PM 

September 11    Rescheduled Council Mtg.(from 9/10) 7:30PM 

September 15    Parish Picnic     3:00PM 

October 8    Council Meeting    7:30PM 

October 26    Super 600     7:00PM 

November 12    Council Meeting    7:30PM 

December 10    Council Meeting    7:30PM 

December 25    Christmas Dinner    12:30PM 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kofc.org&data=02%7C01%7Crichard.biddulph%40siemens.com%7C719e28f319194912c08c08d7265e7e49%7C38ae3bcd95794fd4addab42e1495d55a%7C1%7C0%7C637020059596534323&sdata=vdJ%2ByDjBWLytCTh6l8Z%2BTNUpH%2FHzElmZ2HFuBt48sns%3D&reserved=0

